
 

 

 

 

 

 

If your child was born on or between 1st September 2018 and 31st August 2019, they 
will need to start school in September 2023 in the Reception class. You can apply now 
and the deadline is 15th January 2023. 
 
All applications for a school place must be made online through the schools 
admissions system. 
 
We warmly invite prospective Reception parents to join us to discover for yourself all 
about our wonderful school where each, individual child is cared for and valued. 
 
We are holding tours of the school so that you can ask any questions that you may 
have.  We look forward to meeting you. 
  

Reception tours for September 2023 intake will take place as follows: 
 

Monday 7th November at 3.30pm 
Tuesday 8th November at 9am 

 
Please contact the school office on 01733 270243 or email: 

enquiries@dukeofbedford.peterborough.sch.uk  to book a place and confirm your 
attendance. 
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